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The SYBG does not manage nature reserves itself, 
but works to improve nature reserves and other 
sites for bats and to help people better understand 
and value the bats that rely upon these sites. 

This project will improve habitats and connectivity 
across the Sheffield Lakeland area through a range 
of:
• Habitat and population surveys
• Volunteer training
• Community engagement walks and talks


